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waste facility 

Barbara Krabbenhoft <krabfamily@aol.com> 
To: charlene.tim@edcgov.us 

Edcgov.us Mail - waste facility 
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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Wed, Nov 7, 2018 at 6:00PM 

Please do not allow the waste facility in Blackstone. I have two members of my family that have severe allergies and this 
would cause severe health repercussions. 
Thank you, 
Barbara Krabbenhoft. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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11/8/2018 

CUP18-0006 

David Kramer <kramerville1 @aol.com> 
To: charlene.tim@edcgov.us 

Edcgov.us Mail- CUP18-0006 
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Charlene Tim <charlene.tim@edcgov.us> 

Thu, Nov 8, 2018 at 6:51 AM 

Hello Tim. My name is David Kramer and myself and others wanted you to know about our comments for CUP18-0006, 
the waste sorting site in El Dorado Hills. I called and spoke to El Dorado Disposal and they told me to make our 
comments to the El Dorado Hills area planning website. I wanted to make sure you got our comments as many residents 
are opposed to this proposal. I hope you were able to get all of the comments before today's meeting. I would appreciate 
a phone call to chat about this matter. My cell phone is (480) 747-3283. Myself and other residents are very worried 
about the health impact from allergens caused by this site. Please, do not approve this site in El Dorado Hills. 

Thank you. 
David Kramer. 
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